
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This week we have be thinking about numbers and measuring. The chil-
dren have been filling up and pouring out different sized containers to see 
what can hold the most water,  drawing round their feet to see who has the 
longest, weighing objects with scales and sorting cuddly toys by size. This 
early exposure to measuring helps to develop a positive interest in mathe-
matics, fosters reasoning skills and helps children to ‘have a go’ without be-
ing afraid of making mistakes.  

 

We hope you will be able to join us on Tuesday 26th March 3.30-5.00pm 
for our Easter Special Celebration event. Everyone is welcome, please 
let the Office know if you plan on coming along and how many you will be 
bringing! It will be a lovely craft and play session in the Pre-school rooms, 
followed by Easter refreshments in the Church.  

 

Here is a link to healthy lunchbox recipes if you would like some new ide-

as: Lunchbox ideas and recipes – Healthier Families - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  

 

Please see the attached flyer from Cairns Road Baptist Church inviting families 
to join them for their friendly Easter story service 
on Sunday 17th March.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

 

 

Friday 15th March  

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/#tips
https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187



